%N_R? COLORADO
? Division of Reclamation,
A\~ Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO 80203

February 18, 2015

Chuck Whiteman

Puckett Land Company

5460 S. Quebec St., Suite 250
Greenwood Village, CO 80111

Re:  Nolte Pit #1, Permit No. M-2012-016 Technical Revision Application TR-1

Mr. Whiteman:

On February 9, 2015, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received your Technical
Revision application TR-1 for the Nolte Pit #1 Permit No. M-2012-016, which is located in
Garfield County. The revision requested addresses the following items:

Convert the land use from a mine to a commercial development and annex to the City of
Parachute

Preliminary review of the information received determined that the following items must be

received before the Division can consider your application as being submitted and technical
review can begin:

The proposed revision is beyond the scope of a Technical Revision. A new 112c permit
application must be submitted with the associated fee of $2696.00. According to RULE 1.10.2,
no amendments or revisions are allowed by State Statute.

Please submit the requested information by May 19, 2015. If you have any questions, please
contact me at the Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety, Grand Junction Field Office, 101 S.
3 Street, Suite 301, Grand Junction, Colorado 81501, phone number 970.242.5025.

Sincerely,

XY w [/\C»Q'_J\_

Stephanie J. Mitchell
Environmental Protection Specialist
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